PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY
Federal Aviation Administration

Environmental Assess for the Airbus Helicopters, Inc. Solar Project
at The Golden Triangle Regional Airport

Airbus Helicopters, Inc. in coordination with the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), in
compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969, FAA Orders 1050.1F, has
completed an Environmental Assessment (EA) for the proposed construction of a 2MW Solar
project at the Golden Triangle Regional Airport, Columbus, MS. Copies of the document are
available on the Airbus website at
https://us.airbus.com/en/helicopters/airbus-helicopters-in-the-us/environment and the EA will be
available for review at Columbus Public Library located at 314 7th St N, Columbus, MS 39701.

Written comments on the EA are requested from interested parties and will be accepted no later
than May 12, 2024. Your comments may be provided in writing, or email to Mr. Eric Tomasovic
at: Eric.tomasovic@faa.gov or 10 Canebrake Blvd., Suite 100, Flowood, MS 39232.

Please make your comments as soon as possible as they relate to the proposed action. Before
including your address, phone number, e-mail address, or other personal identifying information
in your comment, be advised that your entire comment including your personal identifying
information may be made publicly available at any time. While you can ask us in your comment
to withhold from public review your personal identifying information, we cannot guarantee that
we will be able to do so.

All substantive comments will be carefully reviewed. In accordance with Federal Regulations,
the FAA will not decide whether to implement the proposed project or take an alternative action
until the review process is completed.
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